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Each applicant/organization planning to submit an LOI must complete a phone call
discussion with Cullen sta� by July 14th, before submitting their LOI. This requirement applies

to all applicants, including past grantees.

EDUCATION STRATEGY OVERVIEW REPORTING REQUIREMENTS

Education Capacity Building Supports 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Does Cullen Foundation fund

multi-year grants?

Yes, grant requests may be made for one, two,
or three years of funding. However, multi-year

requests are only approved when the
Foundation believes that the nature of the

request is essential  to the project’s success.

 

 

What is the maximum amount that can be

requested per year?

The maximum amount that can be requested is
$100,000 per year. Awards for this amount are
rare and only approved if the Foundation feels
that there is a strategic alignment between our

mission and your program’s outcomes.

 

 

Who decides if a grant will be made?

The Board of Trustees reviews all qualifying
applications and determines if they may be

funded.

 

 

VISIT OUR FAQ

Education LOI

To schedule a pre-LOI submission call, please
contact:

COREY BOWER | Program O�cer- Education
cbower@thecullenfoundation.org

Performing Arts LOI

To schedule a pre-LOI submission call, please contact
one of the sta� members listed below:

FLORINE LUHR | President
�uhr@thecullenfoundation.org

NICK SCHIFANO | Grants Manager
nschifano@thecullenfoundation.org

Follow us!

www.thecullenfoundation.org
 

 

https://www.thecullenfoundation.org/responsive-grant--education
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